
  

 

August 9, 2023 

 

PCRB Information Bulletin #001 

To All Members of the PCRB: 

Re: Workers Compensation Rate-Filing Rules Unchanged By Delaware HB 228 

The Pennsylvania Compensation Rating Bureau (PCRB), a trusted, essential, and objective 
data collection organization supporting a healthy workers compensation system, is introducing a 
new form of communication for its membership. PCRB will begin issuing information bulletins to 
keep members abreast of important organizational updates and breaking legislative, judicial, 
and regulatory news. 
 
The information bulletins will be issued along with expert analysis or further data to help PCRB 
members stay on top of important workers compensation developments that impact policy, 
claims, classification, and more. PCRB members will receive information bulletins via email. The 
information bulletins will also be hosted and categorized on the PCRB website and shared via 
LinkedIn. 
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